
Gail Witherill
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LD 2283
Dear Judiciary Committee,
My name is Gail Witherill and I urge the committee to vote LD 2283 out of 
committee as Ought to Pass.  This is a bill that will do what is needed to keep Mainers
safe….allowing the process of alerting authorities when someone is in crisis to be 
more flexible in allowing families of a loved one in crisis to start the process in a less 
burdensome way than what is outlined in the current yellow flag process.  Had the 
family of Mr. Card been able to use the process outlined in LD 2283, there would 
have been more of a possibility of stopping what became Maine’s worse gun 
massacre.  Mainers need this law.  


